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This is the last YAGRGRAM before the reunion in New Orleans.  It contains the hotel information, schedule, 
tour descriptions and registration form.  Registrations must be received by August 15. 
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2018 New Orleans Reunion Hotel 
 
Double Tree New Orleans Airport 
2150 Veterans Memorial Blvd 
Kenner, LA 70062 
phone: 504-467-3111 
 
Dates are:  
Tuesday 18 Sep through Saturday 22 Sep, 
2018. 
 
Rate Is: 
$112.00 plus 14.75% room tax and includes 
breakfast. Good 3 days prior and 3 days post 
reunion dates.  Free parking and airport shuttle. 
 
For Your Comfort and Convenience 

 24 hr. Pavilion Pantry Market  
 Laundry/Valet Service  
 Local Area Transportation  
 Lounge  
 On-Site Convenience Store  
 Room Service  
 Safety Deposit Box  
 Snack Shop  

For Your Fitness and Recreation Convenience 
 Fitness Room  
 Pool  

For Your Accessibility Needs 
 Accessible exercise facility 
 Accessible guest rooms with mobility 

features with entry or passage doors that 
provide 32” of clear width 

 Accessible hotel restaurant 
 Accessible parking 
 Accessible registration desk 
 Accessible transportation with advance 

notice 
 Public Areas/Facilities accessible for 

physically challenged 
 Service support animals welcome 
 Van-accessible parking in the self-parking 

facility 

http://www.yagrs.org/


Reunion Tours 
This year’s reunion has 3 tours. The first is (Tuesday September 18) a dinner cruise on the paddle wheeler 
Creole Queen from the pier at the waterfront. We leave the hotel at 4:40 pm and will arrive at the pier 1 hour 
early to allow members to wander the area, Jackson Square, St Louis Cathedral, French Market, etc. 
 
The second tour is (Wednesday September 19) a dinner theater with a WWII USO style entertainment with the 
Victory Belles at the WWII Museum.  We will leave the hotel at 5:30 pm.   No walking except from the bus to 
the dinner and stage area. 
 
 The third tour is (Friday September 21) of the WWII Museum for approximately 4 hours. The museum is quite 
large and covers several buildings which are connected with covered passageways and elevators. The museum 
has a limited number of wheel chairs at no cost. They are on a first come first served basis. 
 

Memo from Brian Forrester, YAGR's reunion planner 
 
At one time a post New Orleans reunion cruise was mentioned. Here is the only one 
that leaves on Sunday, September 23, 2018 which is the next day after the Saturday 
night reunion banquet.  There is no formal YAGRS group going on the cruise. All 
bookings and payment are up to the individual. The prices are very reasonable. This 
cruise is the western Caribbean area. I have been on both the eastern & western 
cruises and I consider the western one the better of the two. Contact Brian Forrester 
for details and booking. Keep in mind that September is the prime hurricane which 
may require route adjustment or cancellation. 
 
Itinerary: Roundtrip New Orleans 
Cruise Line: Carnival Cruise Line 
Ship: Carnival Dream®  
Departure: 09/23/2018 
Offer ID:  CID1704730 map  
 

7-night Western Caribbean 
Cruise 
from  $469 
 CRUISE INCLUSIONS 
Meals  
Entertainment 

 I have been in the cruise and travel business for over 21 years and feel I offer great knowledge in helping 
individuals, families and groups find the vacation that will exceed their expectations.  
 
Brian Forrester - Holiday Cruises and Tours of Scottsdale 
480-998-1112 or 800-998-1228; Fax: 480-998-3849 
Email: brian@hcttravel.com 
8502 E. Via De Ventura, Suite 110, Scottsdale, Arizona 85258 



Ladies Reunion Breakfast 
 
Hello YAGR Ladies.  Excited about our New Orleans reunion?  I know I am. 
 
A few reminders 
1.  Our contest this year will be a decorated Mardi Gras mask (use your imagination). 
2.  Remember to bring a small, inexpensive gift for our auction/gift exchange.  Homemade gifts are always a 
     hit. 
3.  As has been our custom the past few years, we will collect donations for a veteran's facility (I am working 
     on that).  Things most requested are socks, tee shirts, boxer shorts (not tighty-whities), lounge pants and 
     basketball type shorts in sizes M, L & XLG.  Small denomination gift cards ($10-$20) to places like 
     McDonalds, Walmart or a prepaid gas card or general gift or charge card.  These are given to homeless 
     veterans.  A monetary donation is always welcome. 
 
See you all in NO and safe travels to everyone. 
 
God Bless, Pat Reichling 
phone: 843-545-0641 
email: pareichling@aol.com 
 
Report from Mel Harder, Secretary 
Current paid membership is 408.  The table to right 
lists the current membership by hull #.  The total by 
hull # is greater than current membership because 
many members crewed on more than one ship. 
 
As dues are received by treasurer Armand Lamarche, I 
update the membership list and send out 
membership cards and crew lists.  Members are 
removed from the active membership list if dues are 
more than 2 years in arrears.  Crew names are never 
removed from crew lists.  Only current (dues paid) 
members receive YAGRGRAMS. 
 
Crew lists are updated as I receive changes of address, 
phone etc.  They are sent out for printing once a year.  
If you want the most current crew list, send me an 
email at mel.harder@snet.net and I will email back 
the current crew list. 
 
YAGRGRAMS are currently published three 
times/year.  Print and mailing costs are roughly 
$1.00/YAGRGRAM mailed. 
 
I'm always looking for Sea Stories.  Send them to 
mel.harder@snet.net. 
 
I will not be at the New Orleans reunion, so would 
appreciate some photos for the post reunion 
YAGRGRAM. 
 



A note from lee about The John W. Brown Liberty ship in Maryland  
 
Below is an advertisement for 
the Liberty Ship, John W Brown 
home-ported in Baltimore, MD. 
It is furnished in case any one in 
the nearby area might want to 
take a day cruise. YAGRS 
second reunion was held in 
Baltimore and a tour of the ship 
with lunch was part of the 
reunion activities. There was no 
cruise as schedules did not 
coincide. If you can take a 
cruise, I would recommend it. 
The YAGRS reunion in San 
Francisco (2005) include a day 
cruise aboard the Liberty Ship 
Jeremiah O’Brian. 
 
 
 
 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 

Sea Stories 

send your sea stories to mel.harder@snet.net 
 

 
From Lee Doyes, USS Tracer 
 
One of the benefits of being on a west coast ship was you could 
recover Japanese fish net balls. They at that time were made of glass. 
They came in various sizes. Primiarly, three; large, medium and small.  
Pictured is a medium one approximately 10” in diameter. Some were 
as small as 3 or 4 inches and as large as16 inches. Most of the ones 
my ship saw and recovered were 6 to 10 inch size. They became a 
prized item and a priority list had to be made. The OOD and crew on 
watch that spotted them usually got first choice. They broke loose 
from fish nets and the Japanese Current carried them north skirting 
the Aleutian Islands and down the eastern Pacific through out picket 
station. When found they had part of the fish net attached and 
usually moss covered making them hard to spot.Some were broken 
in the recovery attempt when a metal hook was used to try and hook 
the net portion. They were usually spotted in calm seas (which was 
seldom). They are seldom used now days as plastic balls are cheaper 
and more plentiful. 
 
 



Sea Stories cont.   
These two stories were found on the Sea  Stories 
 page of the YAGR website.  The website is                                      
maintained by Frank Pulaski (USS SEARCHER). 
 

 
 
 
 
 



ship's coordinators -  Ship's coordinators maintain an email list that is used to forward memos from the chair 
and advance notices of reunion plans to crew members.  If you wish to be included, send an email to your 
ship's coordinator. We still need a coordinator for the USS Picket (AGR-7).
 

AGR-1    Frank St Mark   smarks117@hotmail.com 
AGR-2    Ralph Rappuhun  rrappuhn@aol.com 
AGR-3    Chuck Parker  chuckparker@gmail.com 
AGR-4    Steve Mierzejewsk   stevejackie43@gmail.com 
AGR-5    Bob Werstler  rdwerst@sbcglobal,net 
AGR-6    Lee Doolittle  tleedoo@u.washington.edu 
AGR-7 
AGR-8    Ron Stasiak  ronstasiak@rocketmail.com 

AGR-9      Frank Mahaffey  franknbets@gmail.com 
AGR-10    Paul Langenus  plangenus@cox.net 
AGR-11    George Sleeper   gsleeper@roadrunner.com 
AGR-12    Jesse Germany   jgermany31@gmail.com 
AGR-13     Richard Willhite   willys55nut@comcast.net 
AGR-14     Joe Jackson  jacksonj@pldi.net 
AGR-15      Lee Doyel  mldoyel@cox.net 
AGR-16     Frank McNamara   ec2sc1@comcast.net

 

Dues Payment - Mel Harder, secretary - dues are $17/year 
checks to YAGRS ASSOCIATION, mail to Armand Lamarche, Treasurer, 3 Finnway St., North Billerica MA  01862 
The current membership year ends May 31, 2019. The highlighted date on your address label is the date your 
current membership expires.  If that date is 5/31/18 or earlier, your membership is expired.  Please update your 
membership by making a dues payment. Upon dues payment, you will receive an updated membership card and 
crew list.  Please complete the information below and mail to Armand Lamarche with dues payment. You may pay 
for more than one year. 
 

Name:_______________________________________________________Ship:__________________            

 

Address:_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

amount enclosed:________________Phone:________________________email:________________________ 
 

 

 

AGR Books Available - from Joe Maurer, USS Vigil 
 
The cost of the books has gone up. The printer I had been using has gone out of business.  The new print 
cost is $15.35 each and postage (USPS) is $6.65 for a total of $22.00. 
 

YAGR'S BOOK ORDER 
 

 Mail order is $22.00 each, that includes postage. 
 

 No. Ordered _________  Total Amt. Due ____________ 

  

Name ____________________________________________ 

 

Address _______________________________________________________ 

 

Phone ________________________  

 

email_________________________________  
 

Detach and keep for receipt: 

Paid to: Joe Maurer, 2127 S. Bristol Drive, Marblehead, Ohio 43440 

E-mail: runinmuck@yahoo.com 
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Memo from Lee Doyel 
SHIPS PATCHES 
As most of you know I have been trying (for over 2 yrs) to get ships patches made. I now have patches for AGR 
1,2,3,4,5,6,7,8,11,12,13,14. I have yet to get AGR 9,10, 15, 16 and RADRON 1 and 2. Those that ordered patches for 
the ones I have should have received them by now. If not let me know. Those that ordered the ones I do not have, 
be patient. I know two or three have ordered all 18 patches. I am waiting until I get all 18 before sending them out. 
Hopefully I will get all the rest by the fall reunion. 
 

If you would like a full color ship's emblens page, send an email to mel.harder@snet.net 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Registration Form 
YAGR'S 23rd Annual Reunion - New Orleans LA 

September 18 - 22, 2018 
Return completed registration and check as soon as possible but no later than August 15, 2018.   Make checks out 
to YAGR'S.  Mail to YAGR'S treasurer Armand Lamarche,  3 Finnway St., North Billerica MA  01862.  Print exactly 
as you want your name to appear on your name tag.  Also, indicate your choice of meat, chicken or fish for the 
Saturday evening banquet. 
 

Name:                         ____________                                                                                  banquet choice:______                                   
 

Spouse/Guest:                                             ____________                                               banquet choice:______   
 

Additional Guest(s)______________________________________                           banquet choice:______  

 

Ship:____________________                             Contact Phone Number: _____________________                                                                                                                          
      
           

 
 
 
staying in hotel:     yes    no 
sharing room:         yes   no 
if yes, with whom:___________________ 
use a walker:          yes   no 
use a wheelchair:  yes   no 
powered chair:      yes   no 
Hotel room confirmation 
#:_______________________ 
 
email address:________________________  
 
special dietary needs:_______________________________                          
 

Reunion Registration: Thurs. Sept. 20 - Sat. Sept. 22

Includes Fri. tour & Sat. eve banquet cost/person # of people total

dues paying member, spouce or one guest $98.00 $

non-dues paying member $105.00 $

Additional Guest (s) $105.00 $

pre-reunion tour - Tues. Sept. 18 cost/person # of people total

River Boat Dinner Cruise $82.00 $

names of people on tour

pre-reunion tours - Wed. Sept. 19 cost/person # of people total

USO - Liberty Belles Show $90.00 $

names of people on tour

total amount due $


